
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Pupils from Key Stage Two led our Remembrance Service last Friday, it 
was a poignant way as a school community to honour those who served 
our country and to ensure that their sacrifices are never forgotten. As 
part of our work on Remembrance, Year 6 pupils have visited the                 
National Memorial Arboretum and Year 5 pupils have visited Tipton                 
Library to find out what life was like in Tipton during World War 2.  
I hope that you all have a good weekend.  

Best wishes                    

 

 

Principal  

 
Parent Evening Meetings 
As a reminder the Year Five appointments will be scheduled for          
Wednesday 17th November.  
 

Boccia Competition  
We sent a team from Key Stage 2 to Wood Green Academy  to take part 
in a Boccia competition as part of the Black Country Games. Our team 
were fantastic and played really well, coming a respectable 4th, they 
were also commended for their excellent sportsmanship. Well done to 
all involved.  
 

Anti -Bullying Week  
Next week sees the start of Anti -Bullying week and 
the theme this year is one kind word.  In a  world 
that can sometimes feel like it’s filled with                     
negativity, one kind word can provide a moment of 
hope and it  can be a turning point in someone's 
day. I am sure that the children will gain much from 
the week.  
 

Children in Need Non-Uniform Day  
Next Friday 19th November will be a non- uniform day for Children in 
Need, the theme for us as a school is spots and/or bright colours. Please 
transfer £1 to the school bank account to take part in the non- uniform 
day, thank you. 
 

FRIDAY 19th November Children in Need Non—Uniform Day  
£1 Contribution  

 
 

Newsletter No.9    



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance through-

out the term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

YN  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

94% 94% 94% 

95% 98% 94% 94% 

YN Layla Andrews  

YR Ajeet Basrai 

Y1 Kye Palmer 

Y2 Kiki Gittens 

Y3 Romeo Coni 

Y4 Leo Hirons-Brannigan 

Y5 Millie-Mae Mullings 

Y6 Sienna Hobday 

Principal Awards  

94%

15th November Anti Bullying Week 
Y2 Phonics Screening Check Week 

19th November Children in Need  Non Uniform Day  

26th November  Christingle Service 9am 

7th December EYFS/KS1 Nativity 2pm 

8th December EYFS/KS1 Nativity 2pm 

9th December Christmas Lunch Day  

10th December Christmas Jumper Day  

17th  December School closes for the Christmas 
holiday 

4th January School re-opens for the Spring term 

28th January  Year 2 Class Worship 

7th February History Theme Week 

11th February Year 4 Class Worship 

18th February School closes for half term 

28th February School re-opens 

3rd March  World Book Day  

14th March Science Week begins 

18th March Year 3 Class Worship 

25th March Year 1 Class Worship 

28th March Nursery Parent Meeting Week 

29th March Parent Meetings 

30th March Parent Meetings 

8th April School closes for the Easter holiday 

25th April School re-opens for the Summer 
term 

2nd May Early Bank Holiday Celebration 
School closed 

6th May Year 5 Class Worship 

27th May Year 6 Class Worship  
School closes for half term 

13th June School re-opens 

22nd July School closes for the Summer 
holidays 

Times Tables Rock  
Star of the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Beau Harris Megan Lakhanpal 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 4 Year 5 


